
 
 

 
 
 
DATE:  February 29, 2024 
 
TO:  All Office Staff  
 
FROM: Culinary Health Fund 
  
RE: HCA Healthcare Termination Cancelled 

 
 
Previously, notification was sent to the Network that negotiations between the Health 
Services Coalition, of which The Culinary Health Fund is a member, and HCA 
Healthcare did not result in an agreement and therefore services would need to be 
directed to a different facility. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that an agreement has been reached between the 
parties and the HCA Healthcare system will remain in network. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Culinary Health Fund 
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 107 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 733-9938 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 


